
							September 9, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians,
	Welcome to a new school year for your fourth grader.  I am excited about working with your child and getting to know you, too.  I have planned this year to be filled with learning activities and special opportunities.  This is my eleventh year teaching at the elementary level, and I have completed my Master’s Degree in Elementary Education from William Paterson University in 2005.
	I am very interested in making this a successful and happy school year for your child.  To ensure this success, we must keep the lines of communication open.  I will be contacting you throughout the year about projects, upcoming events, the nice things I see your child doing, and problems, if any arise.  Please feel free to call, e-mail or write me at any time with your input on your child’s progress.  The best way to contact me is by placing a note in your child’s homework planner or though e-mail, poolec@riveredgeschools.org.
	On September 26th our school will have its annual back-to-school night.  At that time I will discuss in detail the academic program, grading, and my goals and expectations for this year.  There will also be a display of books and materials that your child will be using during the year.  I encourage you to attend this special evening because it will give you the opportunity to understand the fourth grade program and to become better acquainted with our room.  You may also visit our class web site at http://colleenpoole.weebly.com/ to learn more about our classroom.																						
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